MEMORANDUM

TO: Charlotte City Council
FROM: Thomas M. Hitch, City Attorney
RE: CITY ATTORNEY REPORT

DATE: August 7, 2020

The following is my report to the City Council on issues in which our office
has been engaged since the last Council meeting;:

1. City Manager separation agreement. I have had several conversations
with the Mayor and legal counsel for Gregg Guetschow, Karen Schneider. The Mayor
will update Council further on this issue at the Council meeting.

2. City of Charlotte v. Brian Dunn. On Tuesday, August 11, our Motion
for Summary Disposition will be heard by Judge Maurer. If the court grants the
motion, the case will end in our favor on that time. If not, there will be further
discovery and we will prepare for a trial.

3. Tully Brown Drive Paving Agreement. I received a request from Amy
Gilson to prepare an agreement to memorialize the obligation of Maple Hill Cemetery
to pay for two-thirds of the paving amount. If not on this week’s agenda, it will be
coming to Council fairly quickly.
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